
LINCOLN-SUDBURY REGIONAL SCHOOL DISTRICT
SCHOOL COMMITTEE MEETING

COVID-19 TESTING PROGRAM SUBCOMMITTEE
MONDAY, NOVEMBER 9, 2020

5:30 PM Zoom Meet

On March 12, 2020, Governor Baker issued an Executive Order suspending 
certain provisions of the Open Meeting Law, G.L. c. 30A, §20. With that in mind 
the Lincoln-Sudbury Regional School District Committee will be holding this 
meeting virtually. 

I.  Call to Order

II.  Next Steps for COVID-19 Testing Program at LS
o Plan Community Outreach
o Willingness to Participate and Pay Survey
o Review Funding Mechanisms
o Other Steps

III.  Adjourn

https://lsrhs-net.zoom.us/j/81984991706?pwd=dzdtZlRLeU12Ync1U0Z6eEF5TVlxQT09
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